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Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 18 March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Senior Phase SQA Update 
 
At assemblies this week, Senior Phase students will receive a copy of the information that SQA 
currently holds for the subjects they are studying and the level of completion e.g. National 5, Higher etc. 
Students have been asked to check all information carefully, including name and address, and advise 
Mr Gray if anything is incorrect.  
 

The full SQA exam timetable can be viewed at www.sqa.org.uk/timetable, along with other useful 
information such as a timetable builder and study planner. Please note: some exams take place on 
Friday afternoons and the May holiday weekend. 
 
Study leave for all S4-6 pupils will run from Monday 27th April until Thursday 4th June, inclusive. 
Throughout this time, students must attend on the days when they have SQA exams. They may 
also attend supported study classes, come into school for support and advice from their teacher, or 
to complete assignments. Please note that all pupils should wear full school uniform whenever they 
are in the school building. Returning pupils are therefore expected to be in school on Friday 5th 
June. Arrangement for the induction programme for the new S5 and S6 will be confirmed after the 
Easter break. 
 
Students will also receive a copy of the ‘Your Exams’ booklet from SQA, which gives information 
about how to prepare for exams, what happens on exam days and results day and also gives a 
card for them to record their Scottish Candidate Number, which can be taken into the exam hall. 
Students can also receive their exam results by email and text message by signing up to MySQA 
(www.mysqa.org.uk). Results day is Tuesday 4th August 2020. 
 
Please contact me at the school if you have any questions or queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 
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